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GUIDELINES FOR ABSTRACT PREPARATION   
  

PGIHS-RC-2025 welcomes original research work from postgraduate students, academics, and 

other researchers that have not been published or are under concurrent consideration for 
presentation elsewhere.   

The abstract should ideally fall under one of the nine themes. Please follow the specified guidelines 
given below to prepare Abstracts.  

  

GUIDELINES FOR ABSTRACTS   
  

Word Limit: 350 to 400-word abstracts should be submitted using Times New Roman (font size 
12) / Single Space.     

  

Body of the Abstract: Abstract must be written ONLY in English; figures, tables, equations, and 
references are not allowed. If required, the source of funding of the research may be acknowledged 
by a single sentence.   
  

Content of the Abstract: Abstract should have a short introduction, objectives, methodology, 
results, and conclusion(s) written as a single paragraph. It should not contain any sub-headings, 
figures, tables, equations, and references.   

  

Keywords: A maximum of 4 (four) words should be included.   

  
  

Please use the “Abstract Template” and prepare your abstract without changing the formatting. 

 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION FOR CMT  
  

Please click the below link to submit your Abstract   

www.pgihs.ac.lk   
  

If you need any assistance with your submission, please contact us - 081-2386110  
  
  
  
  
  



  

MODE OF PRESENTATION  
  

Authors of all accepted abstracts should make their oral presentation at the Congress in 

English. The hybrid facility is available for special requirements upon approval from the 
Congressional Committee. Please note that additional charges may apply for online 

presentations.  
  
  

REGISTRATION FEE  
  

A notification regarding the registration fee, as outlined in the flyer, will be sent to all authors 
whose abstracts have been accepted. 


